

PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL MEMO

TO: PRH Staff

FROM: Mike Godbout, Director - Plant Maintenance

DATE: 2024 June 20

SUBJECT: Tower C Parking Lot Partial Closure

Please note that the Tower C parking lot will be partially closed off starting today for a 2–3-week period. Sidewalk and grounds work is required for the Main Entrance Renovation Project. Barricades and fencing will be set up.

For safety reasons, the entrances N (behind the Ortho Clinic) and P (1st floor East Hallway) to Tower C will also be closed to pedestrian traffic.

Alternate parking is available across the street in the Deacon Street lot and in the Bell Street lot. Any staff having issues in finding suitable parking, can contact Tracey at SP Plus (613) 635-7275 for assistance.

Please forward any questions or concerns to my attention.

We regret the inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation.